Eastport-South Manor Central School District

149 Dayton Avenue • Manorville, New York 11949 • (631) 801-3000 • Fax (631) 874-6750 • www.esmonline.org

JOSEPH A. STEIMELSuperintendent of Schools



ADAM FRANKEL

Assistant Superintendent for Curriculum & Instruction

TIM LAUBE

Assistant Superintendent for Business & Operations

LINDA ANNE WEISS

Assistant Superintendent for Personnel & Student Services

March 17, 2021

Dear Parent(s) and Guardian(s),

Please be advised that the Eastport-South Manor Central School District has been notified of two (2) positive cases of COVID-19. This includes 1 of our students and 1 staff member. Please be reminded that the Suffolk County Department of Health Services requires all positive cases to isolate.

- 1) Student 1: Junior-Senior High School Following SCDHS contact tracing guidance, 2 students must quarantine.
- 2) Staff 1: Junior-Senior High School Following SCDHS contact tracing guidance, 1 staff must quarantine.

As per required procedure, we have contacted the **S**uffolk **C**ounty **D**epartment of **H**ealth **S**ervices about each of these reported cases.

The health and safety of our students and staff is our foremost priority. *An important reminder*: students with symptoms of the COVID-19 illness should <u>not attend school</u>.

If you have questions, please do not hesitate to contact me or your child's building principal.

Cordially,

Joseph A. Steimei

Superintendent of Schools

